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To whom it may concern,

My name is L. I am writing to you to voice my
objection to the organic waste transfer station that is planned to be built at 109A Church St LIDCOMBE
NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778942.

My main concern about the waste transfer station is that it will cause obstruction to the road. Church St is
already a very busy road, as it is one of the exits onto the A3.

With the construction of the apartment happening on Church St along the railway we can already see the
congestion we could be expecting. The 2 roundsabout on Church St doesn't help with the congestion
either.

In addition to this, having the transfer station built will mean an increase in Heavy Vehicles. Since there is a
lot of money in waste, | would assume that the transfer station would be open to not only Cumberland
Council Garbage trucks but also any other Garbage trucks employed outside of the Cumberland Council.
Not only will this add to the congestion but it would mean that the roads will wear down much more
quickly. As a resident of the Cumberland Council | would prefer not to have to pay for roadwork we could
be avoiding.

| hope this email helps with making the decision on the Organic Waste Transfer Station Proposal.
Thank you for taking the time to read this email.

Kindest Regards,
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